
UCHS ANNOUNCEMENTS 

October 10, 2018 

School News Reminder to Students the end of the 9 week grading period is October 12, social and extracurricular 

activity participation will be determined by these grades.  

Picture retakes are this Friday October 12th. You can pick up and order form in the front office.  

ALL wrestlers, WHO DID NOT PLAY A FALL SPORT, to meet in Coach Kelich’s classroom after school 

Thursday, October 11th! This is the official first callout for those who did not play a fall sport. 

The Science Academic Team will meet Friday after school in Mr. Dick’s room until 4:30. 

 Anyone interested in auditioning for the high school musical “Into the Woods” should attend auditions after school 
October 17 and 18 in the choir room. Expect to sing and act during auditions if you are interested in a featured role.  
Dancers and chorus members may fill out the audition sheet and leave after receiving a rehearsal calendar.  
 
Drama club members attending the Outsiders performance November 10th need to pay Mrs. Allbright this week.  
 
 Drama Club members attending Dracula should be at the choir room October 19th at 5:00 pm.  
 
The first choir concert is Tuesday October 16th.  The middle school sings at 6:30 with the high school choirs immediately 
following.  
 
Reminder to students, Jostens will be in school on Monday October 15th during lunch and from 4:30-6. Students may 
order class jewelry items and senior items at this time. Additional information in available in the front office.  
 

Drivers Education registration packets for the October 13th session can be picked up from Mr. Reister in the 

gym or Mr. Tafelski in Room 20 

GUIDANCE NEWS:  Attention Students/Faculty:  If you've read The Lovely Bones or Lucky, you know who Alice 

Sebold is. She is coming to Miami Hamilton to give a public presentation on October 17 .  Please see Ms. Durham in the 

guidance office for additional information if you wish to attend.  

FFA NEWS:  Signups for the Day trip to National Convention are in Mr. Nash’s Room. It will be on Thursday Oct. 25th 

over Fall Break.  

ATHLETIC NEWS: 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


